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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Chris Trotter - Chief Operations Officer

Date: December 11, 2023 

cc: Dr. Brad Hunt, Diana Sircar, Josette Dobbins, Kit Pehl, Sid Grant

Re: Approval of Sturdisteel for the seat and seat back replacement at Buddy Echols Field

The 2023 Bond election includes the replacement of the red seats and seat backs at Buddy Echols Field.

The proposal from Sturdisteel was procured in accordance with Texas Education Code §44.031 through 
the district's membership with TASB Buyboard, contract #679-22.  Their quote for the seat and seat back 
replacement is well within what was budgeted in the bond program for this project.

Sturdisteel has completed many bleacher and stadium seating projects for Coppell ISD over the years.  
Their installation, service, and warranty work have always been very timely and excellent.  If approved, 
the work will commence and be completed in the spring of 2024.

RECOMMENDATION: That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve the proposal 
from Sturdisteel, a division of Schultz Industries, Inc., for the 
replacement of the stadium seats and seat backs at Buddy 
Echols Field for a total cost not to exceed $190,000.


